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OLCC issues proposed license cancellation for Downtown Deli & Greek Cusina 

in Portland 
 
 
PORTLAND, Ore. – The Oregon Liquor Control Commission proposes to cancel the liquor license for 
Downtown Delicatessen, Inc., doing business as Downtown Deli & Greek Cusina at 404 SW Washington 
Street in Portland.   
 
The proposed cancellation came as the result of a history of serious and persistent problems including public 
drunkenness, fights, altercations, harassment, excessive noise and public urination.  OLCC staff and Portland 
Police Bureau officers met with the licensee on several occasions to address and correct issues. 
 
“Allowing fights and illegal activity to take place is not being a responsible business owner or neighbor,” said 
Janice Kindrick, OLCC Regional Enforcement Manager.  “Despite our efforts to work with the licensee, they 
haven’t shown us that they’re able to adequately control the business.” 
  
A history of serious and persistent problems is a violation of Oregon Revised Statute 471.315(1)(c). 
 


